
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  
  

   

   

 

 

 
  

  
  

   

 

 
 

 

    

 
  

Captured the Rainbow 

 
The following children have ‘Captured the 
Rainbow’ this week.  
 
Well done to: 
Ava – EYFS 
Elspeth - EYFS 
 
Calvin – Y3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C.E. SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 20th May  

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Kindness  

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Elspeth 
 
Year 1: Jacob 
 
Year 2: Thomas 
 
Year 3: Eva 
 
Year 4: Evie and Lucas 
 
Year 5: Isabella M 
 
Year 6: Grace R  
 

TEAM POINT WINNERS  
 Edinburgh  

                                                                   Resilient Rockets Worship  

Parents are invited to attend the launch of our Resilient Rockets. The Resilient Rockets from Year 6 
will lead Worship on Wednesday 25th at 9:00am. Everyone is invited to attend.  

 

 

 
  

                       Year 3 Worship  
 
Year 3 will be leading our Worship on Tuesday 
24th May at 9:00am. Year 3 parents and 
grandparents are invited to attend.  
 

  
          

                        LOCKDOWN DRILL 

 
We will be carrying out a Lockdown drill next 
week. The staff will attempt to make it a game. 
However, we know some children do get upset 
when we practice this, hence the forewarning, 
so you can support your child in the event of 
them coming home upset.  
 

                      Year 1 Jubilee Worship 
 
Y1 will be leading our Worship on Friday 27th 
May at 9:00am. Y1 parents/ grandparents are 
invited to attend.  
  
          

                         Half – term Break 
 
We will break up on Friday 27th May at 3:15pm 
for our half-term break. School will re-open on 
Tuesday 7th June.  
 

 
  
  



  
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

   

 

     

  

 

 

 

    

 
  
     

    

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Activities for week beginning 23rd May  
 
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have registered.  

 
Circuit Training Y5 3:15 pm- 4:15 pm 

 

Thursday 
 

Tag Rugby Y4 and Y3 3:15 pm – 4:15 pm 
 
 
 
 

                                Friday  
 

Gymnastics Club Y1 3:15pm- 4:15pm  
Y4 will not be swimming ! 

 
 
 
 

                                                               Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations 
 
 
We will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee on Friday 27th May. The children are asked to wear red/ 
white / blue for the day. Weather permitting, we will enjoy a picnic and games on the field. Parents 
will be invited to attend the celebrations from 2:30pm onwards.  
 
The school catering team will also be offering a Jubilee themed packed lunch that day. If your child 
would like lunch, please return the slip to school stating their choice.  
       

                                             JUBILEE THEMED DISCO THURSDAY 26th MAY  
 
EYFS & KS1 – 3:15 pm – 4:15pm,  
KS2 4:30pm – 5:30pm.  
 
Entrance is £2 and must be paid in advance via the School App. If anyone is able to help, please let 

Mrs Golding know. Thank you. 
 

Refreshments will be available to buy on the night! 
 
 
       

                                                               Thursday 26th and Friday 27th May  
 
We are inviting all of the children to come dressed in red/ white/ blue on Thursday & Friday of next 
week.  We appreciate this may be a challenge to some wardrobes, but any combination of these 
colours is acceptable. Children coming dressed in their own clothes will avoid the need for children 
changing for the disco at the end of the day (particularly KS1 and EYFS!). Thank you.      


